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DIFFERENT SCHEDULE THIS WEEK: 

LATE START WEDNESDAY:  WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 29 

 

OPEN PERIOD STICKERS:   If you need an Open Period Sticker on the back of your ID card for this 

semester, please bring BOTH your ID card AND your printed schedule to the AP office before school, 

at brunch, or lunch all this week.  9th and 10th graders must bring their athletic release forms to 

receive a sticker.  We will process as many as we can each day.  Please be patient and carry your printed 

schedule with you until your stickers are assigned correctly.  DO NOT COME DURING CLASS TIME. 

 

STUDENTS REQUESTING OFF CAMPUS PASSES please bring a note from a parent and take it to the 

attendance office before school, at brunch or lunch to receive your permit to leave.  If you do not have 

a note...parents must call the office in the morning and request a pass. Juniors and Seniors...most of you 

are through with school at lunch time... remember to make your appointments after  you have finished 

with your school day.   

 

TEXTBOOK CENTER- Textbook Damage Forms are due by Friday, Sept 7th.  Drop them in the blue 

crates in the library or textbook center.  If you have lost yours from registration see Mrs. Kulesz to get 

another. Don’t get stuck paying for someone else’s damage, return your form. 

 

HEY COWBOYS!!  Don’t forget to mark your calendars for the Wm. S. Hart School District’s second 

annual College and Career Fair on Thursday evening, September 13th from 6:00-9:00 p.m. in the 

gymnasium at Golden Valley High School. This free event is open to all high school students in the 

district, but is most appropriate for juniors and seniors.  

Representatives from 2-year and 4-year universities, career technical schools and apprenticeship 

programs will be participating. In addition to the fair, workshops on financial aid, Exploring the UC & 

CSU systems, Out-of-State College and freshmen admissions, Community College Programs and career 

preparation will be offered.  

For more information visit the Career Center website www.hartdistrictcareercenter.com  

 

MEETINGS 

 

SPANISH HONOR SOCIETY:  ¡Atención, atención!     All present, past, and potential Spanish honor 

society members:  The first meeting of La Sociedad Honoraria Hispánica  is this Thursday, August 30, 

during lunch in D-6.  If you're even considering being part of this prestigious group, make sure to be 

there! 

 

DANCE TEAM!  We have a team lunch in Mrs. Denny's room (G-216) on Tuesday.  Bring your lunch for a 

quick meeting about some upcoming events. 

 


